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Red Bug Lake Road at Mikler Road Intersection Improvements 
Intersection of Red Bug Lake Road at Mikler Road 
CIP No. 02107103 
District 1 
 
 
Public Information Notice – The Seminole County Public Works Engineering Division is currently in the design 
phase to construct a new eastbound right turn lane and extend the existing eastbound left turn lane by 
approximately 120 feet along Red Bug Lake Road.  

• The intent of the project is to improve the safety conditions at the intersection of Red Bug Lake Road and 
Mikler Road by reducing rear-end crashes. 
 

•  This project is funded by the Seminole County One Cent Infrastructure Sales Tax. 
 

 
Project Website - You may access the project website at: https://www.seminolecountyfl.gov/departments-
services/public-works/engineering-division/projects/red-bug-at-mikler.stml 
The project website contains an overview of the project as well as 90% Design Plans that are available for 
download.  
 
 
Contact Us - Should you have any, please contact the Seminole County Public Works Engineering Division Project 
Manager Harold McKnight by email at hmcknight@seminolecountyfl.gov or by phone at (407) 665-5758. 
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